
 

 

Dear Parent/carer 
As we reach the end of this half term, I wanted to take this opportunity to inform you of the upcoming 
Meden College taster week. On the 22nd to the 25th June year 11 students are invited back in to school 
for a chance to experience life in college. During this time, they will attend taster sessions in their 
chosen subjects and be offered opportunities to find out about College life from our current students. 
Even though your child may feel they already know which subjects they would like to choose next 
year, trying out different lessons will be helpful in confirming their decision.  

Students have been briefed in school about taster week and have outlined certain lessons they may 
wish to attend. This is by no means set in stone as students are able to attend as many sessions as 
they wish to during that week. Below is a copy of the session timetable for your reference. Please 
note that the lesson timings will be slightly different to what you child is used to due to different 
break and lunch timings.  

 P1 

8.50-9.40am 

P2 

10–10.40am 

P3 

10.40-11.30am 

P4 

12.10-1pm 

P5 

1pm-1.50pm 

P6 

1.50-2.40pm 

Tue 22nd June   Geography Physics Biology History 

Wed 23rd June   PE English Lit Sociology  

Thu 24th June Maths Chemistry Psychology    

Fri 25th June Media Business 
Sixth form 

Q+A 
   

All students attending taster week will be allowed to come in to school wearing their own clothes but 
please ensure these are appropriate for school. They are only required to attend for their identified 
lesson and are able to leave once it is over or will be invited to spend time in the college area 
familiarising themselves with the facilities. For safeguarding and fire purposes they will be asked to 
sign in at reception on arrival and sign out again when they leave. 

On the Friday there is a session providing students with the opportunity to ask current students about 
college life, lesson expectations and experiences, which will help prepare them for September.   

If you have any queries about this event then please do not hesitate to contact me at 
hsmith@medenschool.co.uk.  

Kind Regards 

 
 
 
Miss H Smith (Head of College) 

mailto:hsmith@medenschool.co.uk

